
 
 

National Board of Examinations 
(NEET-PG) 

 
Dated: 6th January 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
  

· It has been brought to notice that due to inclement weather conditions in Jammu 

& Kashmir, some candidates from the Srinagar Valley are not able to move to 
their designated exam centres in Jammu and other cities.  NBE is committed to 

give an opportunity to such affected candidates to appear in NEET-PG 2019. 

 
· Being a Force majeure situation, NBE shall be conducting a separate examination 

for these affected candidates.  The date, time and venue shall be informed in 
due course. 

 
· No other candidates from any other state or region or for any reason/condition 

shall be eligible to appear in the exam planned for these affected candidates 

from Jammu & Kashmir as explained above. 
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